From August 29 - September 4, Tony had the privilege of being with John and Alba Romick at their work in

Bogota, Colombia. The Romicks are doing an outstanding job, and God is blessing the nation through their

church and the various schools they oversee. They are also actively publishing Christian literature in
Spanish and distributing it not only throughout Colombia, but in many Spanish-speaking countries.

While in Bogota, Tony conducted the "In Search of Timothy" seminar. This was a two-day seminar involving
eight hours of teaching, and it was attended by more than 500 leaders and workers, including more than

seventy senior pastors. Tony also shared during two class sessions with students at Rhema Colombia.

Tony also taught in five church services, and saw many people come to the Lord, including a group of
Colombian soldiers who had been brought to church by one of their captains.

Remember and pray for the Romicks as they continue their excellent work in Colombia.
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